


commitment to sustaining this vital service. This funding ensures the airport remains
operational, preserving the region's connectivity and emergency response
capabilities, as it serves as a critical lifeline for Buller.

The airport plays a key role in supporting the local economy, healthcare services, and the
overall safety of our district. This shared funding arrangement between central and local
government underscores the importance of collaboration in maintaining essential
infrastructure in regional areas

 
4. Is Council investigating ways to return the Airport to profitability, or considered selling

the airport?
No, the Council is not currently considering selling the airport. It remains one of
Buller’s essential lifelines and a critical air connectivity route for our region. While
Council staff continue to explore ways to return the airport to profitability, the
aviation industry is facing challenging times, with rising costs across most areas. As
a result, many small or regional airports operate at a loss.

 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.
If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact the Buller District Council by
return email to lgoima@bdc.govt.nz.
Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information
requests where possible. Our response to your request will be published shortly at
https://bullerdc.govt.nz/district-council/your-council/request-for-official-information/responses-
to-lgoima-requests/  with your personal information removed.
 Kind regards,
Krissy Trigg  | Group Manager Community Services
DDI 037889679 | Mobile 0272133022 | Email krissy.trigg@bdc.govt.nz
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Email Disclaimer: This correspondence is for the named person's use only. It may contain confidential or legally privileged
information or both. No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any mistransmission. If you receive this
correspondence in error, please immediately delete it from your system and notify the sender. You must not disclose,
copy or relay any part of this correspondence if you are not the intended recipient. Any views expressed in this message
are those of the individual sender, except where the sender expressly, and with authority, states them to be the views of
Buller District Council.     
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